
Email to Announce Follow-up Survey

Thanks for your participation in this winter's NOAA Environmental Science Training Workshop 
Series, ____________ (applicable workshop title inserted).   

It has been a few months since the workshop and we wanted to check in with you about how you may 
have used content from this workshop in your education programming, program planning, and possibly 
even your non-work life.

An email will be sent to you on (date) with a link to the online survey. Please, take about 15 minutes to 
complete the survey. We will be using this information to plan future workshops that get NOAA science 
into the classroom for students, teachers, as well as our other audiences.

Finally, thank you in advance for your valuable input!

Please keep your eye open for this email!

 

Sincerely,

Bart Merrick

NOAA Chesapeake Bay Office


